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The College awarded funds to students through a three-question 
application process. Students requested the amount needed to help 
cover their expenses related to the disruption of campus operations 
due to coronavirus. The College also received documentation of 
expenses accrued by certain groups of students. Maximum amounts 
have been established based on a student’s EFC and enrollment 
status. Students were required to be eligible to participate in 
programs under Section 484 of the HEived documentation of 


